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I oppose HB2995.  Burdening the tax payer further to fund a reparations bill for 

slavery for people who were never slaves, by those of us who were never slave 

owners, in a State that was never a slave state, in a time 8 generations removed from 

slavery, is absolutey bonkers!  This makes no sense unless you are attempting to 

use "reparations" as yet another money laundering vehicle, much like USAID has 

been doing for decades.   

 

Be a responsible representative.  Oppose this nonesense.   


